
 

 

 
  

86th FIDE CONGRESS 2015 
 

FÉDÉRATION INTERNATIONALE DES ÉCHECS 
 

Addressed To: FIDE - Attention: Congress Participants 
 

Dubai, 10.08.2015 
 
 

Dear All, 
 

   We kindly remind you that according to the Regulations of the Congress, the organisers do not provide transfer from Dubai or any other 
United Arab Emirates’ airport/spot than the Abu Dhabi airport, to the Novotel Hotel. 
 

   For your kind information we provide info on transfer from the Dubai airports, which can be found in the following address: 
http://www.emirates.com/english/plan_book/to_and_from_airport/free_shuttle_service_dubai.aspx. 
 
 

   With kind regards 
 

Executive Congress Manager 
Efstratios Grivas 

 
 


